
8.26.2020  
 

Dear Mayfield Parents, Teachers, Staff and Students, 
 

I was informed this evening that a Mayfield High School Girls Soccer player tested 
positive for COVID-19, following results from diagnostic nasal testing. 
Per the recommendation of the Cuyahoga County Board of Health, the Mayfield High 
School Junior Varsity and Varsity Soccer teams have been suspended from play and 
practice, until further notice. 
Mayfield Athletic Director Keith Leffler will communicate with Girls Soccer players and 
families with additional information as it becomes available. 
 

Sincerely, 
Keith Kelly 
Superintendent  
 

Mayfield City Schools - Every Student. Every Day. 

 


